
CRIME ALERT 
THEFTS ON BELLEVILLE CAMPUS 

 

This message includes information about an incident that recently occurred on 

February 27th on the Belleville campus. The purpose of this email is to provide you 
with the information regarding an incident involving a non-affiliated individual being 

on campus targeting unattended areas and removing items from offices, desks and 

surrounding areas.  

Public Safety has identified the individual responsible for the thefts and 
continue to investigate.   

We would like to take this opportunity to remind the campus community that 

crime reduction on campus requires continued active support. Please 

remember to: 

 
• Always secure your belongs 

• Never leave valuables in sight 

• Be alert and aware of your surroundings 

• Report suspicious behavior to Public Safety 
 

These incidents are under active investigation. If you were on campus on 

Feb. 27, 2024 and have determined you were the victim of a theft, please 

notify Public Safety. 
 

Please contact Public Safety at 618-222-5221 with any questions or 

concerns. 
 


